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MicroPulsees Flashing/Marker Lights to be discontinued

In our continuing efforts to stream-line our product offering, Federal Signal is discontinuing the MicroPulses
Flashing/Marker lights.

Discontinued Model # Description
MPS600M-RA 6-LED light head, (3) LED Red marker light, (3) LED Amber flashing
MPS600M-AA 6-LED light head, (3) LED Amber marker light, (3) LED Amber flashing

TIMING

New orders for the MicroPulse. Flashing/Marker lights will continue to be processed while supplies last.

For more information, contact your local Federal Signal sales representative or visit our website at www.fedsig.com
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